
 

- A separate Entry Form must be completed for each item entered.  

- Entrant must choose the guild that is receiving the donation. 100% of the money collected for 
each quilt will go to the guild designated by the donator.  

- Mini Quilts must be no larger than 24″ on any side and no smaller than 10”.  

- Mini Quilts may not be made with a licensed fabric (for example: Disney, Sport’s Teams, or College 

Logos).  

- Textile Art, Bags, and other items must be able to be displayed in 24” x 24” space and be able to 
be hung on a rod.  

- Every entry requires a unique, non-generic name for tracking purposes. Using “Mini Quilt 1” is 

not sufficient.  (If you are at a loss, use your initials + some identifying feature of the quilt, for 

example, JJ Red Duck)  

- All entries must be 'Show Quality,' clean, in good condition, and free of animal hair and smoke 

smell.  

- Entries will be accepted in the order registered, with the total number of entries limited per site 

and participating guild.  

- The Auction Committee reserves the right to refuse any entry it deems inappropriate or does not 

meet the requirements.  

- All entries must be submitted online using the form below by 11:59 PM June 15, 2024.  

- 100% of the money collected for each quilt will go to the guild designated by the donator.  

- Quilts entered in the 2024 NTQF Quilt Contest may not be sold in the 2024 Mini Auction.  

Quilt Preparation  

- All entries must be able to be hung on a 2" rod.  

- Mini Quilts must have a 2” sleeve attached (start with a strip at least 4.5 inches wide). The sleeve 
should include ½” of ease and be stitched to the quilt on both the top and bottom of the sleeve. 
Entries without a correctly sized sewn sleeve will not be accepted.  

- Entries must have a label with the following:  Maker's name, Guild name. and credit to the pattern 

maker if a copyright pattern is used.  

Quilt Submission  

- After submitting this form, print out the auto-generated email you receive, and attach a copy to 

your entry.  

- Your Auction items must be turned in to your guild representative by June 30, 2024.  

- If assistance is needed, or you have questions about where to take your entry, please contact 

your guild Mini Auction and/or NTQF representative.  

<<<END 2024>>>  

  
  
  

   


